
  

 
 

Public Notice 
 
 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Trustees of Morton College, 

Illinois Community College District No. 527, has called a Special Closed Board Meeting 

to be held on Monday, January 29, 2018 at 12:00 p.m. in the Morton College Board 

Room (221B) on campus located at 3801 S. Central Avenue, Cicero, Illinois. 

 The purpose of the meeting is to consider professional ethics or performance 

and/or self-evaluation in a meeting with the members of The Higher Learning 

Commission team during their Focused Visit January 29 - 30, 2018.  [Consideration of 

these matters held in Closed Session pursuant to Chapter 5 of the Illinois Compiled 

Statutes, Act 120, Section 2 (c) (15) and (16) respectively (Illinois General Assembly 

2013)].    
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